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Purpose:   To report on the work of the DPE.  

 

Updates: 

• Led the development of a College-wide NSS response recommendation and 

conducted in-depth analysis of the results to provide insights for student 

representatives to come up with departmental recommendations 

• Supported the departmental reps in the development of individual departmental 

responses, based on the departmental NSS results including facilitating a drop-in clinic 

and personalised feedback on their first draft 

• Attended various College meetings and raised concerns on certain key issues, e.g. 

introducing undergraduate courses in the Imperial Business School, financial support 

for students traveling from red list countries  

• Lobbied the College to arrange chartered flights for international students from China 

due to the lack of direct flights 

• Assisted with recruitment for the Policy and Research Officer 

 

Upcoming:  

• Leading the development of a College-wide PRES response recommendations and 

conducted in-depth analysis of the results 

• Organise a training week for the newly elected year representatives in November 

• Chairing the Education and Representation Board (ERB) and taught/research 

postgraduate forum 


